LOVING SAVIOR OF THE HILLS LUTHERAN PRESCHOOL

JANUARY 2024 NEWSLETTER

14816 PEYTON DRIVE, CHINO HILLS, CA 91709 LICENSE #360911381

Can it really be 2024?

Time goes by so fast! January is a great time to rededicate ourselves to Christ and make a resolution to live in daily fellowship with Him. "He will enable us to live fully in the recent as we gain wisdom from the past and face the future with courage"

-DJD.

Thank you!

For all the cards and gifts we received from you this Christmas.
You are all so very generous and thoughtful!

Mrs. Duran Mrs. Michele Preschool Staff

END OF YEAR STATEMENTS

If you need a 2023 statement for tax purposes, you may print one directly from the Procare App or stop by the office and we will be happy to provide you with a copy.

MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. DAY

PRESCHOOL CLOSED

Preschool will be closed on Monday, January 15th in honor of Martin Luther King Jr.

2024-2025 REGISTRATION

February 7th, Fall Registration 2024-2025 will begin.

Registration forms will be ready for pick-up in the preschool office on February 2nd. We will not accept any completed registration forms until Monday morning, February 7th. To ensure a spot for your child for the 2024-2025 school year, we strongly suggest you register before enrollment opens to the public on February 21st.

Waiting List: When all classes for an age group have been filled, names will be placed on our waitlist. Entries for our waiting list will be placed in order by date entered. Waiting list is only valid through current school year. Should an opening occur, it will be filled from the waiting list with priority given to the following:

- Loving Savior Employees
- Members of Loving Savior Church
- Siblings of currently enrolled students at Loving Savior Preschool
- Siblings of currently enrolled students at Loving Savior Elementary School
- Compatibility of age grouping



REMEMBER TO MARK YOUR CHILD'S NAME ON ALL JACKETS & SWEATERS

This will make it easier to locate its owner. Please check lost and found, located in the preschool office, if you are missing an item.



A message from Loving Savior Elementary School...

Kindergarten Shadow Day for TK & Pre-K is on Thursday, January 25th. Your child will be invited to attend our Kindergarten Shadow Day at Loving Savior Elementary. Your child will experience a fun-filled few hours doing cooperative learning, P.E. activities, and a morning snack. Your child will be paired up with an 8th grade Loving Savior student alongside a Kindergarten buddy and they will shadow this child during the morning activities. This will give your child an opportunity to experience a glimpse into what a kindergartener's day will be like. Permission slips to go home soon.